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KMHC to host second Hema-Québec  
Blood Donor Clinic 

For immediate release 
 
(Kahnawake – 10, Enníska/February 2025) Tehsakotitsén:tha Kateri Memorial Hospital Centre 
(KMHC) is pleased to announce that it will host its second blood donor clinic on Tuesday, 
Enniskó:wa/March 4. 
  
The event, which is being conducted by Hema-Québec, will once again be held at the Mohawk 
Super Bingo facility on Route 138. 
  
“Our first event held last fall was very successful, easily surpassing our goal of 75 donors,” said 
KMHC Executive Director Valerie Diabo. “We were pleased to help Hema-Québec conduct its 
important work. For this next clinic we’re aiming to once again surpass 75 donors. 
Kahnawa’kehró:non have traditionally been very generous when it comes to donating. At our 
previous event we also had a few people from neighboring communities who participated, 
which was very nice.” 
  
“We’d like to extend our appreciation to the local media, who really stepped up to help 
promote last October’s clinic,” she added. “We’d also like to thank the Kateri Memorial 
Foundation who sponsored the first event and has agreed to continue its valuable support. 
Most of all, we appreciate those who took the time to donate the gift of life, and we hope to see 
you again on March 4th. And bring a friend!” 
  
The details are as follows: 
  

·         Date:               Tuesday, 4 Enniskó:wa/March 2025             
·         Location:        Mohawk Super Bingo on Route 138 
·         Time:               1:30pm to 7:30pm TBC 

  
Please note that more space will be provided for walk-ins, as there were more than expected at 
the October clinic. However, for maximum efficiency, those wishing to donate are urged to 
schedule an appointment in advance by calling 1-800-343-7264. 
  
Questions on Eligibility Requirements and/or Confirmation can be directed to 1-800-847-2525. 
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